

GLOBAL MONTELLO GROUP CORP. 800 South Street, Suite 500 P.O. Box 9161 Waltham, MA 02454-9161 ph: 781-894-8800 fx: 781-398-9000

June 23, 2017

## VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS AND EMAIL (to: executive.director@puc.nh.gov)

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301

MHPUC 26JUN 17PM12:44

Attn: Executive Director Ph: (603) 271-2431

Re:

Global Montello Group Corp.'s ("GMGC") Electric Aggregator Registration

(DM 17-021)

Dear Executive Director:

Enclosed for your review and approval on behalf of GMGC, please find one original and two copies of this letter notifying you of GMGC's desire to cancel/abandon its Electric Aggregator Registration (DM 17-021).

GMGC does not currently have any customers and has not served any customers during the past ninety (90) days.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me via telephone at (781) 398-4436 or email to psegaloff@globalp.com.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Philip E. Segaloff

Associate General Counsel

Enclosures

CC (via email only): David Goyette (<u>David.Goyette@puc.nh.gov</u>)

Jane Michalek (jmichalek@globalp.com) Amy J. Gould, Esq. (agould@globalp.com) Alisha Hankins (ahankins@globalp.com)